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I am a 20-year-long Profunds investor and now strongly against the proposed government regulations such as ban
"complex products". Different investors have different investing styles, requirements, tools, objectives, and hedging
strategies. These complex products are designed based on financial markets laws and should allow investors to
choose freely.

Regards

[REDACTED]




